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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

A reminder that it is a bank holiday weekend, so children are due back on Tuesday as normal. 

Let us hope that the weather brightens up! 

We have received our Poverty Proofing report and action plan, which will be emailed to 

parents/carers today. This report shows ‘What is working well’ as well as practical ideas and 

possible solutions. I am really pleased to see that pupil voice, curriculum, and resources came 

out as a strength, as this recognises the hard work that staff have put into these areas. We will 

work our way through the key issues and the practical ideas and solutions and update 

parents/carers as we go along. As with all of these things, we cannot do everything all at once 

and so we will prioritise areas and make a plan which will see the implementation of changes 

over the course of this term. Thank you to those parents/carers who took the time to complete 

the online survey. Your opinions help us to make important and necessary changes in order to 

improve the service that we provide both you and your children.  

Have a lovely extended weekend – I hope you all manage to get a break!    

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 6th May                                    

Bank Holiday – School Closed                        

 Monday 13th May                                    

Year 6 SATs Week    

 Monday 20th May                                    

Y6 Sex Education                                                         

Tuesday 21st May                                   

Y5/6 Trip to the Brierley Hill 

Mosque 

Thursday 23rd May                                   

Last swimming lesson for Y5 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st May                  

Half Term 

Friday 19th July                                     

End of Term 

Monday 22nd July                               

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

 

 

Football Success 

Bromley Hills 9 – The Glynne – 1 

Congratulations to our school football team 

who won their match against The Glynne last 

week. This really is an impressive score, which 

shows how well the children work together as 

a team. 

A big thank you to Mr Johnson for arranging 

the matches and training the children. They 

really did enjoy their success. The team have 

now won their league and will progress on to 

the quarter finals of the cup. Good luck! 

 
House Points – This week’s winners are: Air  

Air 

782 
Earth 

585 

Fire 

618 

Water 

591 

Attendance this Week 

Class RM – 86%                                    

Class RB – 86%                               

Class 1B – 97%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 96%                                           

Class 2L – 94%                                             

Class 3/4B – 89%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 90%                                          

Class 3/4F – 91%                                                

Class 5/6B – 89%                                        

Class 5/6K – 89%                                        

Class 5/6N – 88% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 91%   

 Well done to class 1B for        

97% attendance this week! 

 

 

Good Bye & Thank you  

Today we are saying good bye and thank you 

to Mr Reeve, who has covered Miss Lloyd’s 

maternity leave.  

Mr Reeve settled in well and ensured 

consistency in teaching by following our 

school’s curriculum.  We would like to thank 

Mr Reeve for his hard work and commitment 

to our children and staff.  

Miss Lloyd returns to work next week.   
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